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Dedicated to Medical Excellence and Compassionate Care

April 26, 2017

Jayme lerna

Chair of the Grants Committee
Petit Family Foundation

PO Box 310

Plainville, CT 06062,

Dear Ms. Ierna:

Please accept our thanks for the Petit Family Foundation’s grant to the
REACH Youth Program at Bridgeport Hospital. Your gift help us purchase
equipment and supplies for the program. The equipment will be used in creative
interventions to help patients learn specific skills, strategies and techniques to
manage their concerns.

REACH serves children and adolescents who are struggling through school and
life in a violent community where residents have limited access to high quality
mental health services. With your help our underserved patients will have access
to the same kind of care as children with greater resources. The therapy they
receive at REACH can set them on the path to success in life.

I'll be in touch in a few days regarding the photo op on May 5 at the Le Petit
Studio.

We are so grateful for your help. Your gift will make an enormous difference in
the lives of many children. Thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely yours,

A it

Donna J. Twist, PhD
Vice President Development
Bridgeport Hospital Foundation
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